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No AIBSNLEA/CHQ/TU/2007-08/244                      Dated   12-6-2007 
To, 

Shri A.K. Sinha  
Chairman-cum-Managing Director 
BSNL, New Delhi-110001 

 
Subject: Postponement of programme of organizational actions as notified vide our letter No. 
AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Notice/2007-08/229 dated 7-5-2007. 

Sir, 
 

Kindly recall our discussion with you on 11-6-2007 regarding the grievances of the officers 
members of this association. We are thankful for the keen interest that you have shown in this 
respect. In the meeting you assured that in consultation with Director (HRD) suitable actions will 
be taken to pave the way to sort out the ticklish problems associated with the new Executive 
Promotion Policy and other issues of importance. 

In this regard we would also like to inform you that we had an informal meeting with the 
Secretary DoT on 1-6-2007 in this respect. As advised by him, we have already addressed a letter 
vide No AIBSNLEA/CHQ/TC/2007-08 Dated 4th June, 2007 to Secretary DoT and copy endorsed 
to you under lining the necessity for the early settlement of the issues. We were assured by 
Secretary DoT that we shall be granted a formal meeting in presence of BSNL Management to 
discuss those issues immediately on his return from the tour abroad, perhaps in the first week of 
July-07. This may be helpful to sort out the issues identified as “Under the purview of DoT”.  

In view of all those stated above as well as  the renewed appeal by Director (HRD) & 
DDG(SR) BSNL as contained in  letter No BSNL/31-3/SR/2007 dated 11-6-2007, it is now decided 
to postpone with immediate effect the ongoing programmes of protest actions. We have also 
conveyed your advice to our member officers not to resort to the agitation at this stage and to 
devote the full energy and mind in the services to the customers. We hope this will generate more 
congenial atmosphere and goodwill to sort out the contentious issues. 

However, our Central Working Committee is going to meet on 26th and 27th July, 2007 at 
Faridabad (Haryana). Our Central Working Committee is likely to review the entire situation and 
status of the implementation of the assurances given recently and decide further   appropriate action 
in this respect. 

With kind regards, 
Yours sincerely 

 
(Prahlad Rai) 

General Secretary 
Copy to:  1. Shri D.S Mathur, Chairman, TC & Secy DoT, Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi. 
     2. Shri Niranjan Singh Director (HRD) BSNL New Delhi-110001  
     3. Shri Shakeel Ahmed, DDG(SR) BSNL New Delhi-110001 


